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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 8:26 AM
To: Jeff Bates
Cc: Brenda Hawkins; Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Charles Murphy
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150266-TP - BST/AT&T and Barr Tell USA

You are absolutely right!  Thank you for bringing this to my attention.  The incorrect prog mod A20d 
has been corrected to reflect A20a.  The prog mod A20f was already there though.  Apologies for any 
confusion this may have caused! 
 
 
From: Jeff Bates  
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 9:41 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Brenda Hawkins; Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Charles Murphy 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150266-TP - BST/AT&T and Barr Tell USA 
 
Dorothy, the program module for this should be A20a, and if a second submodule can be added,  A20f, since this is an 
ICA and an amendment. 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 11:58 AM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Brenda Hawkins; Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Charles Murphy 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150266-TP - BST/AT&T and Barr Tell USA 
 
Hi Jeff, 
 
Per your request below, we have updated the docket title in Docket 150266, and added prog mod 
A20d. 
 
Have a good afternoon. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Jeff Bates  
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 11:31 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Brenda Hawkins; Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Charles Murphy 
Subject: Docket No. 150266-TP - BST/AT&T and Barr Tell USA 
 
Dorothy, please change the docket title for this filing to “Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, 
and collocation agreement, and one amendment, between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida 
d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Barr Tell USA, Inc.” 
 
I think the program module information will need to be updated too.  
 
Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
MAR 02, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 01119-16
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Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
V - (850) 413-6538 
F – (850) 413-6539 
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 




